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155 F Road Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470 

 
AGENDA MEMO 

 

TO: Unified Land Development Code Review Committee  

FROM: Office of the Town Clerk   

DATE: April 14, 2025 

SUBJECT: Swearing-In of Newly Appointed Unified Land Development Code Review 

Committee Members  
  

Background: 

At the April 1, 2025 the Town Council approved the appointment of five members to serve on the 

Unified Land Development Code (ULDC) Review Committee. These members were selected 

based on their qualifications, interest in community planning, and commitment to the improvement 

and modernization of the Town’s ULDC. The appointed members are: 

 Jo Siciliano 

 Karen Plante 

 Robert Austin 

 Brian Zdunowski 

 Sarah Palmer 

The swearing-in ceremony is a formal and public acknowledgment of their appointment and 

commitment to serving the Town in this advisory capacity. 

 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends that the Town Clerk or designated official proceed with administering the Oath 

of Office to the newly appointed members of the ULDC Review Committee. This action formally 

installs them into their respective roles, enabling them to begin participating in committee 

proceedings. 

 


